
CORRESPONDENCE FOR OFF COMMITTEE MEETING HELD 03/08/2015

OUTWARDS CORRESPONDENCE: 

Office of Environment & Heritage – OFF willing to be partner in application by Madeline Hourihan 
(Rockdale City Council Environmental Project Officer) for a NSW Environment Trust grant for 
environmental education.  The project aims to increase habitat for urban native wildlife by educating
the community through a series of talks and workshops.

HCC GM – request remaining silt and rocks be removed from Frogs Hollow in Oatley Park where silt 
from Lime Kiln Bay Wetland was stored, and site be rehabilitated

INWARDS CORRESPONDENCE:

HCC – approval of drain stenciling, support for Lime Kiln Bay wetland awareness project
Nature Conservation Council (NCC) – membership renewal notice
Oatley Uniting Church – invoice for rental of hall for second half of 2015
Oatley Lions – stall application accepted - site S11; invoice for stall site
HCC – volunteer nomination, due 7 October 2015; reception 12 November

JOURNALS & NEWSLETTERS:

NCC – Member e-News 3 July
Hut News (Blue Mountains Conservation Society) July 2013
Mark Coure’s newsletter June 2015
David Coleman’s e-newsletter July 2015
Total Environment News 2015(2)
Bushland Bulletin (Bankstown Bushland Society Inc.) Winter (July 2015)


